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“No Other Gospel” 

Galatians 1:6-10 

Speaker: David Teves 
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Keyport Bible Church  –  June 29th, 2025 

WELCOME 

OUR PASTORS 
 

Support Pastor: Mike Chinn 

Youth Intern: Deacon Holm 

OUR LAY ELDERS 

Ronn Goodnough 

Al Royal 

Bill Sibbett 

Kevin Armstrong 

WEEKLY SERVICES & GATHERINGS 

MONDAY 
Women’s Bible Study: 5pm 
Location: Haag’s Home 
 

TUESDAY 
Men’s Bible Study: 8am  
Location: Fellowship Hall 
  
Women’s Bible Study: 1pm 
Location: Fellowship Hall 
 

Youth Group: 6:30pm  
Location: Multipurpose Building 

WEDNESDAY 
Adult Bible Study: 2pm  
Location: Multipurpose Building 

 
Young Adult Group: 6:45pm 

Location: TBA  
 

SUNDAY 
            Prayer Gathering: 9:00am 
           Sunday Service: 9:30am 

To give to the church, there are offertory boxes in the back of the sanctuary and 
at the backdoor of the MPB. There is also a button for giving in the Herald and on 
our website. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

July 14-18– 9:00-12:15 
Vacation Bible Adventure 

Step into the trek as we discover 
more about Christ. Kids ages 3-11 
will explore the beauty of a Glorious 
God, learning each day that God is 
Creator, Almighty, Holy, Love, and 
Faithful. 

Registration is 
now open!! 

Volunteers still 
needed 

July 14-18: Vacation Bible   

Adventure: Exploring a        

Glorious God 

August 2nd @ 1pm: All-church 

Mariner’s Game 

August 4-16th: COTN Mission 

Team in Uganda 

August 9th @ 11am: All-church 

Picnic at Buck Lake 

KBC Membership 

If you are interested in becoming a 
member, there are applications on 
the bulletin board by the church 
office. Once the application is 
turned in, one of the elders will 
reach out to schedule a meeting to 
review and talk.  

Please be in prayer for the youth 
as they are at camp. Pray that 
God's word will be spoken and 
that each student will grow in 
his or her relationship with 
Christ.   

Our group from KBC will be 
joining the Children of the 
Nations Uganda missions team 
from August 4-15. As a church 
family, we can support them 
through prayer. Please pray that 
they bring the name of Jesus to 
those they will serve in Uganda. 

Any financial support would be 
such a blessing. They can do yard 
work, babysitting, housesitting or 
anything else along those lines to 
help fundraise. 


